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12th November 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Sport Studies Coursework Intervention 

I am writing to offer my help and assistance with your child’s Sport Studies GCSE. 
I want to ensure that your child is using their own study and lesson time effectively and not 
missing out on additional support in their non-examined assessment (coursework).   

In order to support, your child has been selected to participate in a coursework intervention 
session. This support will take place every Wednesday until Christmas, between 3-4pm.  

This is an incredibly valuable opportunity that your son/daughter should look to embrace in 
an effort to further enhance their coursework; in total an extra 6 sessions will be delivered.  
Intervention sessions will be individual to your child, taking account of his/her development 
areas and underpinning which part of the coursework requires further work. 

Coursework will be submitted to the exam board the first week after Christmas, therefore 
attendance is very important.   

Please could I ask you to encourage your child to attend F41 promptly each Wednesday to 
take full advantage of the support being offered in these sessions.  

If you have any queries about the contents of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at jess.sheridan@sws.cheshire.sch.uk. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely  

J. Sheridan  
Associate Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 


